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If you are considering adopting a potbellied pig, photocopy this page and send it 
to your city Zoning Department to make sure you are allowed to have a potbellied 
pig. We get calls often from persons who are forced to get rid of their pigs due 

to zoning regulations. There are not enough homes for these pigs to go to. 


